
Mrs Ashton says...

  This week, we had a very special visitor at Westwood Academy;

Minister Morgan. He had a wonderful time visiting our EYFS and

joining in Phonics with our children.

A gentle reminder that this week is parent’s meetings. Please

ensure that you book an appointment as it is imperative that we

see all parents. 
.
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Our attendance target is
96%.

#everydaycounts

#readachievesucceed!#readachievesucceed!
This week, our Year 6 children met author Benjamin Dean

online! He shared some extracts from his new book!  

Thank you to our fantastic Year 1

parents who joined ‘Phonics in Action!’
Our children loved sharing their

phonics learning live!

https://spaces.schoolspider.co.uk/uploads/537/webblog/3299272_webblog_large.PNG


Check out the School Spider App or
www.westwoodacademy.org for school updates

and class blogs!

Stars of the week!

. 

After school clubs are filling up,please
speak to your child’s teacher if you

would like them to attend a club.


